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New DIR Contract in Effect! 
Your Response Needed. 

 Effective April 27, 2016, Verizon Wireless entered into a new contract with the State of Texas 

Department of Information Resources (DIR) for Products and Related Services, Contract Number 

DIR-TSO-3415 (“State Contract”).  The new State Contract, which replaces the expired State 

Contract Number DIR-SDD-1779, offers better pricing on a number of products and services.    

 

All State of Texas Local Government Subscribers must migrate to the current pricing available 

under DIR-TSO-3415 no later than December 31, 2016.   

  

Migration to the current contract is a simple process.  

Please complete the attached Customer Agreement, which must be signed by someone authorized 

to enter into a binding agreement. Once signed, scan the completed agreement back to us via 

email at VZWSCMSalesSupport-TexasDIR@VerizonWireless.com.  

Once the signed Customer Agreement is received you will be assigned a Verizon Wireless DIR 

Support Member who will work with you on next steps. 

 

For any questions, please feel free to reply to this email or reach out directly to your Verizon 

Account Manager. 

  

A copy of the DIR Contract including the new pricing structure is available online: click here. 

 

Thank you for your business! 
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